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Our Vision

Our Mission

To balance the individual and the collective in everything we do -
providing personalised education suited to the needs of each student

while emphasising the importance of collaboration and shared growth. 

In doing so, to nurture compassionate, well-balanced young adults with
the hard and soft skills necessary to succeed wherever life takes them. 

To be recognised as a leading provider of education that
balances academics with holistic human development, rooted in

a caring and community-centric environment. 



Dear Parents,

Today marks Teacher’s Day, and our students surprised their teachers with thoughtful notes and

gestures that brought big smiles to everyone’s faces. Thank you to parents for your kindness

and generosity - and of course, a HUGE thank you to all our teachers and staff, who inspire our

students to learn and get better every single day!

We also held our Early Years Sports Day this morning, which was filled with fun and energy. The

children enjoyed a variety of exciting activities designed to showcase their developing skills. I’m

excited to see how next week’s Primary Sports Events unfold!

This week, I met with the Primary Council, who have been busy with a number of initiatives. In

addition, the Primary Council, under the guidance of Ms. Dani, has begun work on reorganising

the Primary Library to make it a more accessible, inviting, and student-friendly space. Their

dedication to improving our school community continues to impress - well done to all involved!

A reminder that next week is Primary Assessment Week. During this time, we will be reviewing

your child’s knowledge, skills, and understanding of what they have been learning this term.

Your support in ensuring your child attends school every day (illness permitting) is greatly

appreciated, as consistent attendance plays an important role in helping them do their best.

Finally, we would like to wish the very best of luck to all students taking part in the ISP

Language Competition this weekend. We look forward to hearing all about your experience next

week!

Have a fantastic weekend.

Kind regards,

Kind regards,

Katherine Mustoe

Head of Primary

k.mustoe@rawangsisgroup.edu.my

mailto:k.mustoe@rawangsisgroup.edu.my
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What have we been learning this week

In English, the children learned how to use speech marks and
applied them to their writing. They then began planning their

versions of Mrs Armitage on Wheels, inventing creative
additions to vehicles while staying true to the original

storyline. This led to writing the beginning of their stories as
part of their assessment, a process that continued into the

following week. 
In Math, the class completed the final topic in the Fractions

unit, Counting in Fractions up to Whole, and took their end-of-
unit assessment. They then moved on to learning about Time,
starting with recognising "o’clock", "half past", "quarter past",

and "quarter to".
For IPC, the focus was on Science. The children explored how
planes and sailboats work, learning key terms such as thrust,
lift, weight, and drag. They enjoyed making their paper planes
and sailboats and had fun testing how well they performed. 

Our work on fantasy stories continued with a
focus on the classic story of “The Lion, the Witch
and the Wardrobe”. The children learnt about the
difference between good and evil, the power of 3
technique and reviewed expanded noun phrases.

In Maths, Year 4 completed their ‘Money’ unit and
began to work on ‘Time’. This involves learning

how to convert different measures of time.

Within IPC, there was a shift towards geography
with the children learnt about climate, as well as

the lines of longitude and latitude.

In Maths, Year 1 has started their new learning on
position and direction. The focus has been on being able
to describe the position and direction of an object using

key vocabulary.
In English, students have been working on story

mapping a fantasy story, focusing on the five key story
elements: beginning, middle, end, characters, and

setting. This is in preparation for their own independent
writing, which they’ll begin next week.

In IPC, students have been focusing on their art tasks.
The week started with working with clay, where they

had a go at sculpting a face portrait. Students have been
learning that in art, everyone sees things differently

In English this week, we began writing our
paragraphs about the water cycle. We are

working hard  to use all of the explanation text
features we have learnt about, such as: causal

conjunctions, time connectives and impersonal
language.

In Maths, we completed our Money unit last
week so engaged in a revision session, finished

the EOU assessment and reviewed our learning.
We enjoyed learning about money and have

made lots of progress!

In IPC, we made a model of our respiratory
system. We have also learnt about the

importance of our skeleton and bones. 

This week, our little learners embarked on a ROAR-
some journey through literacy, maths, and IEYC! In
Literacy, they explored the story Crunch, Munch

Dinosaur Lunch! by retelling it with actions,
drawing story maps, and sequencing events with

captions. 
In Maths, children deepened their understanding

of shapes by composing, decomposing, and
arranging them creatively. 

Through our IEYC topics—Dinosaur Dilemmas and
Dinosaur Dance—students helped dino friends,
designed costumes, danced to memory games,

and built their own dinosaur orchestra. Their
enthusiasm and creativity truly brought learning to

life. 🦖
Stay tuned… more dino-mite adventures await!

This week, our young learners will embark on exciting

adventures filled with imagination, patterns, and

playful exploration! In Literacy, we’re diving into the

lively story The Animal Boogie, where children will

enjoy listening to stories, engaging in meaningful

conversations, and identifying words in sentences. 

In Maths, we’ll continue exploring Pattern 5, focusing

on creating movement patterns, discussing objects in

patterns, and copying AB patterns with support. For

IEYC, under Learning Block 3: Model Makers, students

will let their creativity soar by making Funny Faces

and imagining with their Heads in the Clouds. 

We’re thrilled to see their ideas come alive through

fun, learning, and laughter! 🌈🐾🎭🧠



PE

What have we been learning this week
Year 5

Mandarin

Year 6

Bahasa Melayu

Music

Nursery: Basic verbs
Reception: Animal & Pets

Year 1 Adv: Family members
Year 1 Int: Greetings

Year 2 Avd: My house
Year 2 Int: This is my room
Year 3 Avd: I am in Grade 2

Year 3 Int: Family (Paternal & Maternal)
Year 4 Avd: My Hobby
Year 4 Int: My house

Year 5 Avd: Tortoises have short legs
Year 5 Int: Subjects

Year 6 Avd: My little brother’s room
Year 6 Int: Food (Chinese Food) 

Reading Comprehension

This week in Early Years, students actively
practiced and participated in their Sports Day

event. They not only demonstrated their skills but
also showcased wonderful enthusiasm, resilience,

and teamwork throughout this memorable
occasion. In Key Stage 1, students continued
preparing for their upcoming Sports Day by

practising a variety of multi-skills event activities.
In Key Stage 2, students developed a combination
of athletics and basketball skills in preparation for

their Sports Day rehearsals.

This week, EY students are focusing on
playing percussion instruments

according to fast, medium, and slow
tempos, as well as exploring loud and

soft dynamics. KS1 students are
focusing on African music through
singing, percussion playing, and

coloring African-inspired art. KS2
students are focusing on repetition in
rhythm and exploring loops through

group percussion activities.

EYFS: Nombor dan Bentuk (Numbers and Shapes)
Year 1: Masa Bermain (Play Time)

Year 2: Mengenal Masa (Tell the Time)
Year 3: Melawat ke Zoo (Visit the Zoo)
Year 4: Pakaian (Clothes & accessory)

Year 5: Pakaian Kita (Our Clothes)
Year 6: Bercuti dan Melancong (Holiday & Travel)

Year 5 explored 3D shapes in Maths, focusing on
identifying their faces, edges, and vertices, and

completed the end-of-unit assessment on shapes.
We also began reading and plotting coordinates in

the first quadrant. 

In IPC, we explored the consequences of historical
events and how borders and country names have

changed. Pupils used various sources to research a
civilisation and created fact files, learning to avoid
plagiarism. In English, we analysed a WAGOLL non-

chronological report and using Box It Up Plan to
begin writing our own non-chronological reports

linked to our IPC research.

Year 6 started the week with IPC topic:
Buoyancy. We learned about why

something float or sinks. Kids also designed
and built their own foil boats to test in the
buoyancy experiment at the school pond.

For math, we continued to with pie charts,
learning about percentages, drawing pie
charts using a protractor to determine

angles/degrees and finally with the mean
and unit test.

For English, we started on Dash paragraphs
for sci-fi writing continuing on their story

mountain. 



Future Pathways
Dear Parents, 

Yesterday, we held an Introduction to Future Pathways talk that provided an overview of

how the programme supports our students and families in exploring future career

directions. Parents benefited from the personalised guidance tailored to their child’s

interests and strengths - which was both insightful and encouraging. A big thank you to

those who attended! 

Up next is a much-anticipated event: A-Levels Options Talk by representatives from

Tenby Setia Eco Park! They’ll be introducing their Pre-University Centre at Tenby Schools

SEP and highlighting the A-Level subjects offered, how their curriculum works, student

life and university preparation support. This event is open to all parents, if you'd like to

attend, please sign up here. Updates will also be posted on ClassDojo, so stay tuned! 

In the meantime, we encourage you to begin or continue having future-focused

conversations with your child at home. Here are some questions you could explore

together: 

 👉 What do you enjoy learning about the most? 

 👉 If you could try any job for a day, what would it be and why? 

 👉 Who do you admire and why? 

These simple but thoughtful questions can help your child reflect on their strengths,

interests and aspirations - and show them that you're with them every step of the way.

 

Warmest Regards, 

Tapisha Kaur 

t.hardarshan@rawangsisgroup.edu.my

Whole School Counsellor 

Future Pathways Lead 

https://forms.office.com/r/ipQi3ssUwB
mailto:t.hardarshan@rawangsisgroup.edu.my




Future Pathways



Future Pathways



✨ This Week in EAL ✨ 

This week in EAL, all year groups participated in some truly wonderful and creative
learning activities. Each year level focused on specific skills to enhance their vocabulary,
grammar, and writing abilities while encouraging self-expression and multilingual
appreciation. 

Year 1 explored the topic of food and learned to describe how it looks and tastes using a
variety of adjectives. They participated in fun speaking activities where they talked
about their favourite foods and also practiced sequencing and connectives while writing
steps to make their own sandwich 🥪 . They learned what “ingredients” are and how to
structure clear, step-by-step instructions. Year 2 focused on grammar, specifically on
subject pronouns and possessive adjectives. Through engaging activities, they practiced
identifying and using possessive adjectives correctly, enhancing their understanding of
sentence construction ✍ . These lessons helped build their confidence and accuracy in
both speaking and writing. 

Years 3 and 4 dove into a cultural and language-rich topic as they learned about
festivals from around the world 🎉 . Each student selected a festival they were unfamiliar
with, conducted independent research, and recorded their findings. This helped them
build both their research and writing skills. As a follow-up, they confidently presented
their information to the class, turning their findings into a meaningful speaking activity
that encouraged the use of topic-specific vocabulary and fluency. They showed great
enthusiasm and curiosity as they explored new cultures and ways of celebrating around
the world 🌍. 

Year 5 and 6 students had a particularly exciting week as they were introduced to the
world of debating 🎤 . They learned some essential debate terms and structures, and
throughout the week, they built their arguments using cue cards in preparation for a real
classroom debate. It was inspiring to see them express their opinions, think critically,
and speak with growing confidence even if their English wasn't perfect, their courage
and effort were truly commendable 💬👏 . Watching them debate with structure, respect,
and teamwork was one of the week's proudest highlights. 

It has been a productive and enriching week, with all students demonstrating great
effort and enthusiasm. We are incredibly proud of their progress and dedication to
improving their language skills. 

💡  Thank you to all parents for your continuous support! We look forward to another
exciting week of learning ahead. 



🌍 Celebrating Multilingualism in Our Classroom 

One of the highlights of our class continues to be our "Word of the Day" initiative! 🌟 Each
day, students learn a new word and translate it into their home languages, promoting
multilingualism and cultural appreciation. To reinforce their learning, students are asked
about the word as an exit question before they leave the classroom. This daily practice
not only expands their vocabulary but also encourages a deeper connection to
language learning. 

Additionally, we provide translated learning objectives to support our multilingual
students, ensuring they have a clear understanding of the lesson goals. This approach
fosters an inclusive and supportive learning environment, where every child, regardless
of their linguistic background, can thrive. 





ILOS – Changemakers :Primary        
             
At SIS, Rawang , the Changemakers Club is a student-led initiative dedicated
to fostering a culture of social responsibility and community engagement.
Through various projects and activities, the club empowers students to identify
societal issues, develop innovative solutions, and actively contribute to
positive change both locally and globally. By collaborating with local
organizations and participating in global initiatives, the Changemakers Club
provides a platform for students to transform their ideas into impactful
actions, embodying ISP's commitment to nurturing compassionate and
responsible global citizens. 

(By: Mr. Vin)

My name is Yu Wei, "Being part of the Changemakers Club at ISP and working
on the eco-home project was an unforgettable experience. Our goal was to
create a small model home entirely from recycled materials, and through the
process, I realized how much waste we overlook that could be reused
creatively and sustainably.

We used cardboard boxes, plastic bottles, tin cans, and old newspapers to
build the structure. Every piece we used had a story and a purpose—it was
amazing to see how what others might call 'trash' could become something
useful and meaningful. I learned a lot about sustainable architecture, the
importance of upcycling, and the impact our choices have on the
environment.

The project made me more conscious of my own habits at home, and it
inspired me to start recycling more and reducing plastic use. It also taught me
teamwork and problem-solving because we had to figure out how to make our
model both stable and eco-friendly. I'm proud of what we built—not just the
house, but the awareness it raised in our school community."

A proud Changemaker, Yu Wei - Year 6 Student





The ESG Committee is starting a bottle collection project!
Students can bring 2 clean  plastic bottles to get 1 house
point. We will collect bottles every Tuesday during break time.
These bottles will be used to plant fruits and plants around
the school.

We will also start a seed collection soon. Students and parents
can help by bringing fruit seeds (like cucumber, lemon, plum
or avacado) which are easy to grow. The date for this
collection will be shared later.

Sincerely,
Maia.

ESG UPDATE



STUDENTS OF THE WEEK
Nursery
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STUDENTS OF THE WEEK

Year 5S Year 6V

Year 6G

Year 3H Year 4S

Year 4P Year 5N



EAL STUDENTS
OF THE WEEK

Year 6G

KS2

KS1



NEW STREETS UPDATES

GROUND
FLOOR

KS1: Little Explorers’ Lane Canteen: Foodie Walkway

EY: First Steps Street



FIRST
FLOOR

KS2: Discovery Avenue Boardroom: Leadership Lane

MFL: Diversity Street

NEW STREETS UPDATES



SECOND
FLOOR

Eng/Hums: Inspiration Avenue Sci/Maths: Innovation Drive

Art/Music/PE: Creativity Way

NEW STREETS UPDATES



STUDENTS
SHOWCASE
CONGRATULATIONS

🕰 Year 5 Historians in Action! 🧠✨
As part of our Being a Historian unit, Year 5 has been exploring significant events in
history and investigate influential figures who have made meaningful contributions to

society. From ancient trailblazers to modern-day changemakers, our students have been
analysing sources and piecing together the impact of these individuals through time. Take
a look at some of the outstanding work below — who knows? Perhaps one of these young

historians will be a significant historical figure of the future! 🌟
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SHOWCASE
CONGRATULATIONS

🕰 Year 5 Historians in Action! 🧠✨
As part of our Being a Historian unit, Year 5 has been exploring significant events in
history and investigate influential figures who have made meaningful contributions to

society. From ancient trailblazers to modern-day changemakers, our students have been
analysing sources and piecing together the impact of these individuals through time. Take
a look at some of the outstanding work below — who knows? Perhaps one of these young

historians will be a significant historical figure of the future! 🌟📢



TRIP TALK

Year 6 Trip to Immersify KL
What Our Students Have to Say

The trip to Immersify, Kuala Lumpur was
breathtaking, and I was amazed by the vibrant
artwork and immersive rooms. My favorite moment
was visiting Zone 4: the Starlight Garden because it
felt like walking through a magical, star-filled night. I
learned to appreciate the beauty of the world and to
notice the small details we often overlook. This trip
connects to our IPC unit Mission to Mars because it
made me realise how unique and beautiful Earth is
compared to the dry, dusty surface of Mars.

 -  Haassinie Year 6V

The trip to Immersify, Kuala Lumpur was amazing,
and the stunning artworks and beautiful scenery left
me in awe. My favorite moment was the Starlight
Garden because the mirror illusion and glowing
lights made it feel magical. I learned to appreciate
the beauty of the universe and how incredible our
surroundings can be. The trip connects to our IPC
unit Mission to Mars because the surreal artworks,
like Moonlight Memories, reminded me of space and
the moon..

 - Laura Year 6V

..
The trip to Immersify, Kuala Lumpur was very
interesting and exciting. My favorite part was
when we went to the second art section because
I liked the illusion in that area. We learned about
art, technology, and history throughout the
experience. The trip links with our IPC unit Mission
to Mars through the use of reflection and
refraction in the images, and by showcasing
visuals of the moon, life on Earth, the rainforest,
and marine environments.

 - Kimi Year 6V

The trip was an eye-opening experience that
allowed me to explore art in an entirely new
and immersive way. Each installation captured
my attention with its vibrant colors, creative use
of technology, and interactive elements. I was
especially fascinated by how light, sound, and
motion were used to create emotional impact.
This trip helped me understand that art goes
beyond traditional mediums and can be a
powerful tool for storytelling and innovation.

-Gillian 6G

The trip was an amazing experience filled
with creativity and excitement. I was
fascinated by the vibrant lights, illusions, and
how each exhibit combined art with
technology. It made me see how imagination
can turn ideas into reality. I enjoyed
exploring every section and learned how art
can be expressed in different forms.

-Kirrthana 6G

The trip was an unforgettable experience that
sparked my imagination and deepened my
appreciation for art and technology. I was amazed
by the stunning visuals, colourful lights, and creative
use of space in each installation. The interactive
displays allowed me to engage with the art in a fun
and meaningful way. I learned how artists can use
digital tools to express emotions and tell powerful
stories. This trip inspired me to think more creatively
and explore new ways of making art.

-Mia Mary 6G



Grand FINALIST the kaleidoscope dream 
sis talent show

Grand FINALIST the kaleidoscope dream 
sis talent show

SINGING 
ACT

CONGRATULATIONS

TECK XIN
YEAR 5

MIA MARY
YEAR 6

ANNABELLE
YEAR 7

LUCAS
YEAR 7

RANVEER
YEAR 4

DIVYASRI & KEERTHI
YEAR 11

JUN ROU, JO ANN & LEANNE
YEAR 5



Grand FINALIST the kaleidoscope dream 
sis talent show

Grand FINALIST the kaleidoscope dream 
sis talent show

DANCING 
ACT

DHRUV
YEAR 2

KEESHWIN & SAMUEL
YEAR 5

AISYAH & HANNAH
YEAR 4 & 2

CONGRATULATIONS

ANGEL
YEAR 7

GILLIAN
YEAR 6

AMELIA & ZHI QING
YEAR 5

LER XUAN
YEAR 8

JI YUN, SAE & HAYLEY
YEAR 4 & YEAR 7



Grand FINALIST the kaleidoscope dream 
sis talent show

Grand FINALIST the kaleidoscope dream 
sis talent show

INSTRUMENTALIST

CONGRATULATIONS

ASHTON
YEAR 8

MATTHYIAS
YEAR 5

HUGO
YEAR 3

IAN, KIM BOM & YI JUN 
YEAR 10

KEDRICK
YEAR 5

ELLIOT & ETHAN
YEAR 3 & 4



Birthday Week
Happy Birthday

Eva
Ammar

Yi Young



1,639

2,014 1,937

1,872

HOUSE POINTS

This week’s
winner: BK



28 April  U14 FOOTBALL WITH APIS (HOST)

15 May U15 girls volleyball @tiskl

20 May U11 boys and girls hi five volleyball @IGB

22 May U15 boys volleyball @IGB

29 May U13 boys and girls badminton @tiskl

29 May PRIMARY SWIMMING @IGB

31 May  U15 boys and girls badminton @IGB

Term 3 fixture days









Top up your child’s Vircle
account today!

A kind reminder to please top up your child’s
Vircle account so that they can purchase

breakfast and lunch at school. 

If their account runs low, they can still collect
food coupons from the Finance Office — but
a quick top-up keeps everything hassle-free. 

Top up your child’s Vircle
account today!

A kind reminder to please top up your child’s
Vircle account so that they can purchase

breakfast and lunch at school. 

If their account runs low, they can still collect
food coupons from the Finance Office — but
a quick top-up keeps everything hassle-free. 



REGISTER HERE

Straits International School Rawang students of all ages are
invited to take part in the Faber-Castell Young Artist Award

2025 competition. We have many talented artists within
our school community, so it would be fantastic for our

amazing school to contribute. In addition, this year's theme
- Inspire a Sustainable, Innovative Future - links not only

with our ESG initiative but also with our STEAM aspirations.
Good luck to everyone who chooses to take part, and let us

know if you win!

https://www.activelearningacademy.net/straits-holiday-camps
https://youngartistaward.my/


REGISTER HERE

holiday camp is here!

https://www.activelearningacademy.net/straits-holiday-camps
https://www.activelearningacademy.net/straits-holiday-camps


We love celebrating our students’ achievements—big and small! 🏆🎉 If
your child has something to share, let us know, and we’ll feature them
on our Celebration Board in ClassDojo!

📩 Send us email at straitsmarketing@rawangsisgroup.edu.my:

✔ Your child's name
✔ Competition Name:
✔ Their achievement
✔ A photo

Let’s inspire and encourage each other to grow beyond! 💙✨









Are you on the Green team?

Whenever you walk into the class or the hallways, you see all these familiar green posters
with the phrase, “Are you on the Green team?’’ What is this? Who put this here? What does
this mean?

Well, for those who don’t know, the school and the ESG committee have created a survey
with the QR code attached to the green poster across the whole school. The survey aims to
collect how many of us as a member of the community are contributing to not only the
principles of ESG, but to save the environment, even if it is the most minor action like
turning off the light before leaving the classroom.

You can use your iPad or a mobile phone to scan the QR code, fill in the survey and post
photos of you saving the environment!

If you scan the QR code and fill in the details, you may even be awarded with a ‘I’m On The
Green Team’ badge, assuming that you can prove that you really are helping us to meet our
sustainability goals.

Moreover, the ESG committee has also devised a plan, encouraging all students to
participate in our gardening activity. Our school is the perfect place to decorate with plants
and an innovative way to show how we could reuse waste. A box will be placed around the
school and students must clean and dry their seeds from fruits etc. and put them into the
box. Using these seeds, cans or plastic bottles collected from the canteen will be used as
flower pots. 

Together as a community, we can save the earth and the environment.

Don’t forget to fill in the survey.



ARE YOU ON THE
GREEN TEAM?

Yes

https://forms.office.com/r/stWrf2gvZU


Straits International School Rawang
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We are a
nut free
School

Thank you for your
cooperation in keeping
all our students safe



PLEASE 
DON’T FEED

THE MONKEYS
NEAR THE 

SCHOOL

PLEASE 
DON’T FEED

THE MONKEYS
NEAR THE 

SCHOOL







AMAZING
LEARNING











THANK 
YOU 


